
CITY OF DORVAL 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 
 
To all persons interested by By-law RCM-97-2023 governing the demolition of 
buildings.   
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given as follows: 
 
1.  That at a regular meeting held on April 17, 2023, the Municipal Council 

adopted the draft By-law RCM-97-2023 entitled: ‘By-law governing the 
demolition of buildings’.  

 
 This by-law aims to regulate the demolition of certain immovables in 

compliance with Chapter V.0.1 of Title I of the Act respecting land use 
planning and development (CQLR, c. A-19.1) and to introduce new 
provisions to comply with the new requirements of the Act to amend the 
Cultural Heritage Act and other legislative provisions (Bill 69). It replaces and 
repeals By-law RCM-4-2005.  

 
 Prescribed zones: The whole territory of the City of Dorval.  

 
2. A public consultation meeting will be held on Thursday, May 11, 2023, 7:00 

p.m., at the Sarto-Desnoyers Community Centre, Room A, located at 1335 
chemin du Bord-du-Lac-Lakeshore, Dorval, Québec, H9S 2E5. At the said 
meeting, the Mayor, or a person designated by him, will explain the draft by-
law described above and will hear any individual or organization wishing to 
express an opinion. 

 
3. The draft by-law is available for consultation at the Public Affairs and 

Registry Department, 60 Martin Avenue, Dorval, during business hours or on 
the City’s website at www.city.dorval.qc.ca, on the ‘‘Draft by-laws’’ page.  

 
4. This by-law contains no provisions that are subject to approval by way of a 

referendum pursuant to the Act respecting land use planning and 
development. 

 
Given at Dorval, Québec, on May 1st, 2023. 
 
(signed) Me Chantale Bilodeau 
City Clerk 
 


